Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 702 John F Logan

From:

Sent: 30 August 2015 22:03

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition to the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

As a homeowner on Seafield Rd for 40 years, paying taxes charges, and previously rates, | object to unilateral action
by Dublin Port to damage our environment here. This is only the latest of many such attempts by the Port Co and
City council to spoil our locality. Think of the attempt to fill in the bay opposite the Promenade, also the attempt to
run a high overground sewer along the Promenade, and another, the Iatesf%ttempt to remove the Fairview
Footbridge. All crackpot schemes proposed by faceless officials to suit g&%mselves and pillage the Clontarf
environment. As one who walks every day along the foreshore, Q@dfm\any days the beach, and enjoys boating in the
bay, | deplore the misguided scheme to dump these colossal ghaftities of mud and spoil inside the Bay. | request
this latest attempt to vandalise our surroundings be modif\i@?@*r dropped immediately.
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